
Preparations have begun for the PTFA Summer Fair! 
 

We thought we’d leave some prizes a fun surprise and up to the creativity 
of our school families – including our tombola pots to fill up over half term! 

 
As always, we really appreciate your support and look forward to sharing 

this fair with you all! 

In this cup, please would 
you drop some gifts or 

treats or lollipops!! 
 

Make me pretty and wrap 
me up! 

 
At our summer fair, you 
may have luck to win a 
cup and all it’s tuck!!! 

An example 

of the 

finished 

result! 


